SEP 2 1 1090
License No. 02-15106-01

Department of the Interior
Bureau of indian Affairs
Phoenix Area Office

P. 0. Box 10

One North First Street
Phoenix, Arizona 85001

Attention:. Mr. Vernon Palmer, Chief
Branch of Roads

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 7, 1990 informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct items which we brought to your attention in our letter
dated June 4, 1990. Your corrective actions will be verified during our next
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,
Robert J. Pate, Chief
Nuclear Materials and Fuel

Fabrication Branch
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